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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Our end of term is fast-approaching and your children will be enjoying with all the festive things we do in the lead up 

to your own personal Christmas celebrations.  

Your children have been preparing for three major events in the final week of term. Our Christmas Concert takes 

place on Wednesday 14th December at 6.00pm. All of Year 5 and all of Year 6 will perform in the concert for your 

entertainment but we will also have a number of Christmassy solos, as well as the newly formed Steel Bands in Year 

5, Year 6 and even a Staff Steel Band item for you to sing along to.  

Children performing will wear their school unform but will be allowed to wear a Christmas Jumper for this occasion. 

They can even wear some festive tinsel if they would like to do this.  

The concert will be an important occasion for all of our children and we are keen for all of the KS2 children to be 

participating so please bring your child back to school for 5.30pm so that they can prepare and you can sit and enjoy 

our entertainment. There will also be a saxophonist at the concert to support our children as we are hoping to start 

flute, saxophone and clarinet lessons as well as drum kit and guitar in the New Year. Many of your children have 

been asking about this too.  

The other two events take place on 15th December. Some of our children will be entertaining the residents at 

Summerhill. We will visit the home and perform for about an hour from 2.00pm. Following this, there is the school 

Xmas Fayre which takes place directly after school on Thursday 15th December. There will be a rota of carol singers so 

that everyone can enjoy the fayre as well as entertain. I would like to invite you to join in with your child when they 

sing. Carol Sheets will be provided for you to do this and continue to enjoy our festive celebrations.  

Year 5  plus their Parents and Carers will sing from    4.00pm to 4.20pm 

Year 6 plus their Parents and Carers will sing from   4.30pm to 4.50pm  

Year 7 and Year 8 plus their Parents and Carers will sing from 5.00pm to 5.20pm  

I really hope you will enjoy our festivities. Together with Christmas Jumper Day, the panto, Christmas lunch, our end 

of term promises to be a wonderful time for all of our children and for you when you join us.  

Kind regards,  

Dr D Craddock 

Head Teacher 
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